" THE WAY

(a MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
' TERM 4 | THURSDAY 5
DECEMBER 2019

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

In our final edition of The Way for 2019 we want to thank every family for your support
during the year.

We want to wish you a very happy Christmas and vacation with best wishes for the New Year. We
look forward to your return to the College in 2020 with the commencement of Term 1, 2020 as
follows:

Year 1-7, 11 & 12 - Thursday 30 January 2020
Year 8-10 - Friday 31 January 2020
Kindergarten - Thursday 3 February 2020

Prep Red & White - Wednesday 5 February 2020
Prep Blue & Purple - Thursday 6 February 2020

The office will be open for enquiries until Friday 20 December 2019 and will reopen on
Monday 6 January 2020.

2020 is also a time for the College to celebrate 20 years of achievement and growth. We will
celebrate in a range of events across the year beginning with special Thanksgiving Service on
Thursday 20 February 2020.

In our first edition of The Way in 2020, | will introduce our new staff members for your

information. Again, many thanks for such support in 2019.
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'For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he
will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace'. Isaiah 9:6

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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